[bookmark: _GoBack]President- Nicki Seay: Everyone please sign your name and the class you are in so we can update our roster.  Election applications are now available.  They will be due by September 15 at 5pm.  I recently met with the Director of Parking and Transportations Services.  There are currently over 150 spaces available at the Alumni Square Garage, and there are also about 200 spaces open daily at the South Campus Lot.  Parking has recently been difficult since we lost 250 spots on campus due to the Honors College building.
EVP- Nolan Miles: There are several university committees across campus that ask for student representation on them.  Please sign up today if you are interested.  Some committees include: the University Calendar Committee, the Parking Appeals Committee, the Library Advisory Council, the Potter College Academic Complaints Committee, and the Coming Home King Court Selection Committee.
AVP- Liz Koehler: I am currently working on getting the Organizational Aid packet together, and setting a meeting time for us.
Speaker of the Senate- Jay Todd Richey: I sent an email out to everyone about what committee you are assigned to.  Resolution/Bill deadline for each week is Tuesday at 3pm.  I attended the Fairness Coalition to represent SGA.  We are working on protecting members of our LGBT community.
Chief of Staff- Seth Church: No report.
Director of Public Relations- KJ Hall: I am now working on setting up signs so that people can find the SGA office, and also on advertising our upcoming elections.
Director of Academic and Student Affairs- Barrett Greenwell: This week I had a meeting with Stephanie Scott and Nicki Seay about a new scholarship timeline.  We hope to have all those applications available today on the website.
Director of Information Technology- Sarah Hazelip:  I am working on placing the election and scholarship applications on the website.
Academic Affairs- Josh Knight: We have a bill up this week to renew the transcript voucher program.
Campus Improvements- Tyler Scaff: We have split CI into subcommittees so that we can better handle the tasks set before us this semester.  We have submitted an are awaiting a review on a new safety poster to be placed in campus buildings.  We are also looking at distributing a campus-wide improvement survey.  We will also be brainstorming parking improvements later this week.
Legislative Research- Paige Settles: This week I worked with Kasey and Nicki on revising their bills for this week.  Please schedule a time to meet with me if you have a bill you would like to submit.
Public Relations- James Line: Please meet with me after senate if you are on my committee.
Student Affairs- Kasey Glasgow:  We are sponsoring an ID voucher bill, and we need new member if anyone is interested.
University Committee Reports:
Seth Church: The Fairness Coalition is looking at installing transgender bathrooms for our transgender students, and working with administrators to adopt policies to make our campus more LGBT-friendly.
Chief Justice- Kara Raley: No report.
Appointments: Kenneth Davis, William Berry, Hannah Saylor
Student Speakers: Zachary Jones addressed how the Topper Express service is no longer available now that the Topper Café has been dismantled.  This seems to be an issue with many students, and apparently several are considering dropping their meal plans.  This was also very beneficial to the Share-a-Swipe program.
Matthew Lawson, Director of the Share-a-Swipe program, discussed how Topper Express was essential to the programs vitality.  He suggested that a possible solution would be to allow students to use meal plans at the two convenience stores on campus.
Jody Dahmer addressed the issue of students having to pay an equipment rental fee for those wishing to use the DSU lounge for various games.
The 2014-2015 Budget was passed.
Bill 1-14-F passed.
Bylaws suspended.
Bill 2-14-F moved to second reading
Bylaws re-instated.
Bill 2-14-F passed.
 
 
Announcements:
Nicki Seay: We need a representative for the Medical Advisory committee.
James Line: We only have one member of the PR committee, so please let me know if you would be interested in joining.
Paige Settles: This week is National Suicide Prevention Week, so I encourage you to learn more about how this issue is affecting our campus.

